
Technical Notice - 2019 Timemachine Road 

If you are building a new Timemachine Road using SRAM
components it’s possible that the bolts supplied with the 
SRAM brakes may be too short to safely mount the brake
calibers to the frame.

The brake mount on the fork is actually a “rear” mount with 
protruding screws, and with 30mm thickness, the fork brake 
mount is thicker than the rear mount (25mm).

With SRAM brakes, 37mm bolts are required in the rear, 42mm 
bolt for the front brake.


